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S-Bank will publish its half-year report and will hold a webcast on 4 August 2023 

S-Bank will publish its half-year report on 4 August 2023 at 8.00 am. The publication will take place as a stock exchange

release. The half-year report and related materials will be available at s-pankki.fi/sijoittajille and at s-pankki.fi/investors

immediately after publication. 

In conjunction with the publication of the half-year report, S-Bank will hold a webcast from 9.00 am to 10.00 an. The event

will be held in English and it is intended for S-Bank's shareholders, institutional investors, analysts and the media. 

S-Bank's results will be presented by CEO Riikka Laine-Tolonen and CFO Mika Heikkilä. The webcast can be joined via 

this link. 

Contacts

S-Pankin viestintä, S-Bank's communications, +358 50 573 5855, viestinta@s-pankki.fi

About S-Bank Plc

S-Bank is a Finnish bank and part of S Group. We exist to give everyone the possibility of a little more wealth. We have more

than three million customers and we know their day-to-day life. We bring convenience and value to our customers through

our easy-to-use digital services, for example. Being a full-service bank, we offer support to our customers every day and at

the turning points in their lives. s-pankki.fi
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